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25% OFF FERRY TRAVEL IN 2019!
Must be booked before January 15th

Leading ferry company Stena Line has launched a limited time offer of 25% off travel to Britain and France on the Dublin – Holyhead, Rosslare – Fishguard and Rosslare – Cherbourg routes*. 

The amazing deal is available on bookings made before January 15 on the Dublin – Holyhead, Rosslare – Fishguard, and January 8th for the Rosslare – Cherbourg route for travel from January 7 up to December 18, 2019 so passengers are urged to bag this offer now before it’s too late!

Passengers can travel up to December 18 so everyone can take advantage of the cheaper fare over to Britain or France and make use of this limited time offer. 

Holyhead and Fishguard are gateways to the whole of Great Britain, with a huge array of exciting cities, colourful towns and quaint villages to explore. And Cherbourg continues be a prime port to France which is famed for its fashion houses, classical art museums and better weather!

Stena Line is the Irish Sea’s leading ferry company with an unrivalled choice of routes and sailings to Britain and the only ferry operator sailing to Cherbourg from Rosslare. Stena Line offer great onboard facilities such as free movies, free wifi, amazing value onboard shopping, luxury Stena Plus lounge, ensuite cabins, children’s play areas, and a choice of places to dine including a Barista Coffee House and Met Bar and Grill. Taking the ferry has never been easier!

Book your travel now at www.stenaline.ie/newyear and get 25% off – must book 48 hours in advance of travel.

*Applies to Economy, Flexi and Premium motorist fares only. Premium is not available on the Rosslare to Cherbourg route. Offer excludes freight and bicycles. Not valid in conjunction with any other offer, discount or promotion. Non-web and credit card fees may apply. Please see website for full terms and conditions. Stena Line reserves the right to withdraw or change this offer at any time. 
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